
August 21, 1996 

 

 

 

Mr. John Wesley Broughton 

71 Maple Terrace 

Battle Creek, MI 49017-4713 

 

Dear Mr. Broughton: 

 

This letter is to acknowledge receipt of your correspondence which was received in our office on 

August 20, 1996. 

 

Thank you for writing and for your continued interest in the work of the Board. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Thomas E. Samoluk, Esq. 

Associate Director 


